Dear OGC Families.

In our commitment to keep you informed and connected, we wanted to share a few updates with you.

1. Many of you may have heard from the provincial government, that individual sports including gymnastics, have been permitted to start up again. At this point it is **strictly limited to competitive athletes**, and at the discretion of individual clubs. We are bound by significant protocols, processes and precautions, and we will only open when we feel our facility and staff are fully prepared and confident that we can operate in a safe environment.

More importantly for your information, **recreational classes and summer camps** are not permitted to resume at this time. As we all know, things have been changing week by week, and as soon as we have a definitive and clear direction to resume these activities, we will be letting you know.

- 2. In the meantime, Gymnastics Ontario has extended access to the *My Gym Online* until June 30, 2020.
 - 1. Visit the website https://ottawagymnastics.webpowerup.com/
 - 2. On the right hand side click "Register with a Code"
 - 3. On the next page fill out all information (create your own password) and use the group code Ottawa2020.
- 3. Also, the Early Bird draw for the Car Raffle is only 18 days away. You can purchase your tickets at ocen.purchase your tickets at ocen.purchase.org/

Thank you all for your continued support to our OGC community. We will continue to update all of you regularly through our website and social media.

Be safe and be healthy everyone. We look forward to welcoming you back to the OGC as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Robin Buttigieg Recreational Manager